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SOUTHEAST MISSOURI STATE TEACHERS COLLEGE

W. W. PARKER, PRESIDENT

CAPE GIRARDEAU, MISSOURI
April
21

1941

Dr. Forrest C. Allen

Department of Physical Education
University of Kansas

Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Phog:

Upon my return to Cape Girardeau I find on
my desk your letter of April 14. 1t was

indeed a pleasure to see you and Bob in
Oklahoma City recently. Please extend to

Bob my heartiest congratulations upon his
making Phi Beta Kappa. It is fine to be
a great athlete, as Bob is, but it is also

fine to have some scholarship along with
it.

Mrs. Parker and I extend to the entire Allen
family the very best of cordial good wishes.

Most sincerely

A

V. We PARKER
President



